
Good morning, I would like to know if any of our Board of supervisors attended this meeting. As a mother of two 

children, not in physical school, the response of this county with our numbers, I feel as though there is not an 

urgency. Not an urgent push to get schools open and challenge the state for these totally arbitrary tiers! 

The fact that our hospitals have NEVER had an issue, and the survival rate is what it is, I cannot sit idle and continue to 

see the damage to not just my girls, but all of these kids. 

The damage to our counties economy is terrible, and is devastating. We are business owners, and while we are fine, 

their are a lot who are not. Please think for our county independently, and reach out if you have not already to other 

rural counties and open our county fully.  

Thank you for your time,  

 

Delicia Seever 

 

 

 


